This week at DSMFS

BACK TO SCHOOL

It is great to be back to doing what we love, meeting our colleagues and
planning for the weeks ahead. We look forward to engaging our children
and helping them understand the world around them. So we met, we
planned, we set up our classroom and with smiles we welcomed our
children back to school. It was awesome seeing our parents again too.
PRIMARY SCHOOL -

Our children spent the week reviewing their assessment papers and some
work done last term. Going over a few concepts that required some
attention. They spent a lot of time in the lab designing Mother’s day cards
for their mums. They managed some hard copies too. Made with love for
our moms! Thumbs up Sharks and Whales!

PRE SCHOOL- After School Programme ASP
Our pre-schoolers could not be more excited, familiar environment and
familiar faces, eager to let teachers know the details of their holiday and
picking up right where they left off- singing, drawing, writing, painting-
class change for some and new friends too!

After school Programme: ASP

It was harvest time in our garden, some lettuce, our four surviving
scallions and some okro too. We had an interesting time nursing our seeds
and watching them grow. It has been an exciting session, new project up
ahead. Thank you ASP facilitators.



